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Puckett & Faraj





October 13, 2011
Via FEDEX
Ms. Janet Napolitano
Secretary, Department of Homeland Security

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

Washington, DC 20528


Re: Blocking and Seizure of vehicles by Office of Foreign Asset Control and Customs and Border Protections

Dear Secretary Napolitano:
The attached letter is for your review, consideration and action.  It is being sent to you because your authority extends to some facet in the disputed matter.  Accordingly, I am bringing it to your attention so that you may take the action necessary to assist us in achieving a resolution.  The subject vehicles were seized ten months ago.  My clients have patiently waited for a decision from OFAC.  When OFAC notified us that at least some of the vehicles were released, CBP decide to continue blocking the vehicles without providing us notice or a reason for the continued blocking action.  I trust that you will give this matter the attention it deserves.





Sincerely,






Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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